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 John Fisher NOBJ2015/5170/T 01/10/2015  11:27:19 We are writing from 19 Croftdown Road NW5 1EL, which is our terrace house adjoining No 17.  

We have no objection to the felling of the pine tree and consider it a sensible action to take. The tree is 

large and totally out of place in its current location. We believe that because of the proximity of the tree 

to the property, any further growth could cause damage to the foundations of No 17 and any 

consequent movement of the building could affect adjoining properties in the terrace.
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